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From:  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 11:21 AM
To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>; Curtis Thompson <CThompson@pelham.ca>
Subject: OBJECTION!! to proposal File A26/2019P
Importance: High
 
November 13, 2019
To whom it may concern:
 
Thank you for this opportunity to formally oppose the height and location of the proposed
building. We oppose this.
 
According to the Pelham website, the committee of Adjustments can approve minor variances
if
1) They are "Minor in nature".
This is NOT "MINOR"
especially to us who will look up the hill in our beautifully landscaped backyards...to a
"WALL"
(See attached photos)
or
2) If they are desirable for the appropriate development or use of the land, building or
structure. 
This is NOT DESIRABLE and will not be esthetically pleasing to the people in the homes at
the bottom of the hill.
We suggest moving the building further west.
 
We wish to be notified of the decision of the Committee of Adjustment in respect to this
application. We would like to request a copy of the decision when completed.
 
Thank you again for letting us express our concerns. 
Betty Lou & Andrew Lynds

 Buckley Terrace
Fonthill, On

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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